
FRIDAY, MAY 14TH 
 
GIRLS TRACK 
The undefeated Clark girls track team traveled to Lowell last night to run in the 7-team 
Lake Middle School Athletic Conference Tournament.  The girls had a great showing 
with two 3rd place finishes, 5 second place finishes, and 2 first place championships!  In 
the end, Clark edged out Grimmer by only 4 points to become the conference 
tournament champions!  First place finishes included:  Kate Renschen in the 200-meter 
dash, with a time of 28.03 seconds; and Sophia Sabo in Long Jump, with a jump of 14'4 
3/4"!!!!  Congratulations, girls, on your undefeated season and the LMSAC Conference 
Tournament Championship! 
 
BOYS TRACK 
The boys track team took on the entire conference last night and finished 5th 
place!  Highlights included:  Alex Tristani winning high jump, and Ben Perschon placing 
2nd in the 1600M run and 800M run. Great job, guys! 
 
LAKE CENTRAL MIDDLE SCHOOL TENNIS 
Another day, another win!!!  The middle school tennis team played a match against the 
Wildcats of Hanover Central and came out of it with 17 wins and 6 losses. 
 
The following players won matches:  Ava Bafia, Tatiana Marjanovich, Danny Jacobs, 
Ethan Cordova, Zosia and Julian Jablonski, Andie Schultz, and Piotr Zarozny. 
 
ACADEMIC SUPERBOWL 
Congratulations go out to Michael Budack for placing 24th in the state for math in the 
Indiana Academic Superbowl competition.  Way to go, Michael!!!! 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
LIBRARY CALL-OUT FOR ALL LATE BOOKS! 
Attention all in-person students and elearners:  Please return any late books that you 
checked out from Clark's Library before the end of this school year.  By now, the in-
person students who have overdue books have been notified by their Advisory teacher, 
or you were notified when you last visited the Library.  Please "seek and find" those 
books and return them to the CMS Library.  If you are not sure what you have overdue, 
you are welcome to drop in the library to check.  Elearners, please email Mrs. 
Genovese at tgenoves@lcscmail.com, if you need to check your account.  Thank you! 
 
 
HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND AND ENJOY THE WEATHER! 
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